
To: The Independent Pricing and Regulatory Pricing Tribunal 
 
Re: Ferry Fare Review 
 
From: Councillor Simon Menzies – Mosman Council 
 
 
 
 
I object to commuter fare increases on Sydney Ferries operating between 
Circular Quay and Mosman. 

 
• The current fares are high and a strong deterrent to use. 
• It has only been 23 months since the last fare increase. 
• A further fare increase will further reduce patronage and encourage motor 

vehicle use. 
 
Should any increase be deemed necessary then I suggest a new fare structure 
whereby tourists pay a higher price and commuter fares are reduced. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


